Greg Weiner

From: Jennifer Werner

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2023 3:34 PM

To: Erinn Mueller

Cc: Ross Haddow

Subject: Re: Liquor license and sidewalk cafe liquor license

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you Erinn!
| hope things are going better with Selby open.

On Wed, Jun 28, 2023 at 12:29 PM Erinn Mueller <erinn@jselbys.com> wrote:
Hi Jens,

| sent this back in April- resending now!

Thank you!

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Erinn Mueller <erinn@jselbys.com>

Date: Fri, Apr 7, 2023 at 10:43 AM

Subject: Liquor license and sidewalk cafe liquor license

To: jens@summit-university.org <jens@summit-university.org>

HiJens,

We purchased JSELBYS on Victoria and Selby from Matt Clayton on 1/1/2023. The business is still running as JSELBYS
but we have a new LLC that owns it, The Herbivorous Dragon. Due to this change we had to get the liquor license
switched over. The city told me to send you the council form, with the main liquor license plus we are adding liquor to
our sidewalk cafe permit. | have attached the form, the floor plan for the restaurant and the approved plan for the
sidewalk cafe.

Let me know if there is anything else you need!

Erinn

Jens Werner

Executive Director

Summit University Planning Council
651-228-1855
www.summit-university.org






